


 

 

 
 

 
  
The National Rural Health Alliance acknowledges Traditional Owners of Country throughout Australia 
and recognises their continuing connection to lands, waters and communities. We pay our respect to 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander cultures; and to Elders both past and present. 
  
 
 
 
 




